
To: CPMG Providers 

From: Children’s Physicians Medical Group, Inc. (CPMG) 

Date:    February 12, 2024 

Re:  CPMG Holiday Closure for President’s Day 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

In observance of Presidents’ Day, Children’s Physicians Medical Group will be closed 
on Monday, February 19, 2024.  This applies to the Customer Service, UM/Case 
Management, Provider Services departments, and Administration.  We will re-open with 
normal business hours on Tuesday, February 20, 2024. 

Should you have any questions concerning this notification, please contact the CPMG 
Customer Service Department at 1-877-276-4543. 

Visit us on our website: www.CPMGsandiego.com

http://www.cpmgsandiego.com/

